
Dear Families,
 
I would like to officially invite you to our Global Wellness Family Camp 
on August 24th through August 28th, 2019.
 
This August, tThis August, treat your family to a weekend of wellness at Camp 
Starlight, located in the beautiful Poconos Mountains of Pennsylvania. 
Wellness activities feature the five senses solution in addition to art, 
music, forest bathing, One BrainTM sessions with Sara Bronson, and 
more!
 
Register your family online at globalwellnessfamilycamp.com.
  
Hope to see you there!
 
Best,
Christine


